
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

 

 
Tuesday 04 June - LB1 Parent transition 
meetings for Year R 4-5pm 

 
Wednesday 05 June -  

Photographer LB2: 9am 
LB1: 11am 

 
LB2 Parent transition meetings for YearR 

4-5pm 
 

Friday 14 June - Father’s Day tea 2pm 
 

Wednesday 19 June - Summer Walk 
9:15am 

 
Thursday 20 June - Inset Day Both pre-

schools CLOSED 
 

Monday 01 July - Parent Meetings LB1 
Nick, Kim and Jayne 4-5pm 

 
Tuesday 02 July - Sports Day at the 

Sport’s Centre 
 

Wednesday 03 July - Parent Meetings 
LB1 Lauren, Vikki and Stacey 4-5pm 

LB2 All key groups 4-5pm 
 

Friday 05 July - Summer Fair. Held at LB1 
3:00 - 5:00pm 

 
Tuesday 09 July - LB1 Graduation 

9:15am 
 

Wednesday 10 July - LB1 Graduation 
9:15am 

LB2 Graduation 9:15am 
 

Friday 12 July - End of Year party at 
Jungle Jeans 9:30-12:00noon 

 
Monday 15 July - Friday 26 July 

Summer Holiday Club 
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Little Berries Preschool 
www.littleberriespreschool.co.uk 

LB1 Tel: 023 8091 5531 LB2 Tel: 023 8077 3206 

Email: admin@littleberriespreschool.co.uk 

Welcome to our last Newsletter of 

the year. 

 

Parent Meetings 

We will hold our termly meeting with your child’s key 
person on 01 and 03 July. A sign up sheet will be 
available closer to the time. This is a fantastic oppor-
tunity to find out how your child is progress-
ing and planning together for next steps.  

If you cannot make these dates, please 
speak to your key person. 

Transition meetings for children moving to Year R  

We will be holding meeting at both settings for par-
ents to come in and speak to a member of staff 
about moving on to ‘big school’, what to expect, 
how to prepare your child 
over the summer, and any 
general questions.  

 

Parking 

Please be respectful of the road markings outside of 

LB1 Hollybrook. The ‘no waiting’ zone is important for 

our children’s safety and must be adhered to. If you 

need to drive, we recommend parking at the Sport’s 

Centre and using the crossing point. 

Seagarth Lane is very busy with limited 

spaces.  

 

Father’s Day tea 

Calling all Dads, step-Dads, Grandads! Come to cel-

ebrate everything about you! We’ll be having 

‘tea’ (juice) with cake and doing fun ‘Dad activities’.  

If this is not your child’s usual session you are welcome 

to come but you must stay with your child. 

 



Physical Top Tips 

Each month in our newsletters we will share a “Physical Top Tip” of ideas you can share 

with and encourage your children to do. With summer fast approaching, we have a 

shared a couple of extra ideas. 

Wet Sponge Designs 

On a hot, summer day, gather up lots of sponges, provide a tub of water for 

endless resoaking, and have your kids throw their sponges on a wall or on a 

cement surface to make designs. Sponges can also be used to “paint” walls. 

 

Digging for Treasure 

Whether it’s an inside or outside sand table or sand box, kids love to dig for 

treasure. Hide small toys like plastic dinosaurs, small cars, or marbles, and let 

your child release their inner pirate as they search for booty!   

 

Run Away From the Monster 

Kids love a game of chase, especially with a parent or other adult they trust. 

A game of running from a “scary” monster will involve much squealing with 

delight.  

Graduation LB1: 09 and 10 July at 9:15am, LB2: 10 July at 9:15am 

Our school leavers will be taking part in a  graduation ceremony that parents are invited to 
come and watch. The ceremony usually lasts 30-40 minutes, with a chance to take photographs 
in their cap and gown afterwards. Photographs and videos can be taken during the ceremony 
for your own use but must not be shared on any social media platforms due to child  

 

On behalf of everyone at Little Berries Pre-school, we wish you all a safe 

and fun packed summer - Good luck to our children moving on to           

reception year at school. We will miss you - We look forward to              

welcoming everyone else back in September. 

Sports Day 

Sports Day this year will be held as a group of 
LB1 and LB2 children at the Sports Centre. We 
will be walking over to be there at 9:30am on 
Tuesday 02 July. If this is not 
your child’s usual session, you 
are welcome to meet us 
there. Further details to follow. 

 

 

Holiday Club  

We currently have spaces available for our     

holiday club running during the Summer Holi-

day. We are open from Monday 15 July to 

Friday 26 July from 8:30am to 16:00pm. There 

will be lots of fun activities on offer for the chil-

dren to  enjoy. The cost for the holiday club is 

£30 per day. 

For more information or to book please speak 

to a member of staff. 


